

## EMAIL SENT JANUARY 15, 2018

Dear Students,

Below are some important reminders from the Brescia Financial Aid & Fees Office:

## **Tuition Fees/Personal Brescia Invoice**

- -Reminder to all students that your second installment of fees (ie. Your remaining balance) was due on **December 01, 2017**. Please continue to check your **Brescia Personal Invoice** <a href="here">here</a>. OSAP funding will be reflected on student accounts in mid-January, so please continue to check your account status.
- -Please note that any account not paid prior to December 31<sup>st</sup>, will be charged a late fee (unless the anticipated OSAP remittance is enough to cover the full outstanding balance.)

## **Brescia's Bursary Program**

-Students can still submit a <u>2017-2018 Financial Assistance Application</u> to be considered for a Brescia Bursary. The next round of applications will be reviewed in late January-early February. Email communication will be sent to your UWO email account with the decision.

## **BUCSC Student Opportunity Grant**

-This grant fund provides assistance to students with fees that they incur throughout the year that are not covered by other scholarships or award initiatives, but still place a significant burden on students with constrained financial resources. The policy and application is available on the Brescia Bursaries web page. Please submit applications to the HIVE for review by the Financial Aid Office.

For questions, please contact the HIVE at <a href="mailto:brescia@uwo.ca">brescia@uwo.ca</a>

Regards, Rachel Bruijns